Work Session-January 18, 2016
Town of Highland Lake, Alabama

The Highland Lake Town Council held a Zoning Ordinance work session on Monday, January 18, 2016, at
the Anchor. Mayor Bailey called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.

Present: Mayor Gail Bailey

Council members Skip Davis, Donna Hanby, Shani Ort, Tim Peek and Connie Vice
Absent: none

The purpose of the work session was to review and discuss proposed changes to the Highland Lake Zoning
Ordinance (HL-85-18).

The Ordinance committee provided a working draft of the proposed updated Zoning Ordinance, which was
based on a model ordinance provided by Town Attorney, Alex Smith. Review of the ordinance and
discussion took place.

The existing Highland Lake Zoning Ordinance will be emailed to the council members. The Mayor asked
the council to continue reviewing the model ordinance and compare to our existing ordinance, in order to
determine which sections/information need to be included in the document.

Work session adjourned at 7:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted:
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Work Session Minutes-January 18, 2016
Page 1



